Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Shevek McKee <district10@district10comopark.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 4:46 PM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach

Cc: Maggie Zimmerman; Ross Haddow

Subject: Re: 1552 Como Ave - El Aguila restaurant - Class N License District Council Form Liquor

On Sale License Application

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Jeff,
Yes, we received the form on January 29.

Shevek McKee

Executive Director

District 10 Como Community Council
1224 Lexington Parkway N

Saint Paul, MN 55103

(651) 644-3889
www.districtl0comopark.org
district10@district10comopark.org

On Tue, Feb 13, 2024 at 3:33 PM leffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

' Shevek,

Can you tell me if a Karla Mata Mejia from the above referenced location has submitted a Class N License District
- Council Form to your organization for a Liquor On Sale license application?

We have a new License application from them and are trying to determine if they’ve completed this requirement so
i that we may continue processing it.

; Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DS! Inspectorill
i Department of Safety & Inspections
. 375 Jackson Street

Suite 220
* Saint Paul, MN 55101



